
Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to 
inform you of upcoming construction activity on Badura Avenue 
between Durango Drive and Tenaya Way.

Construction begins Monday July 8, 2024, and is estimated to be completed in 
March 2025. Work includes the installation of new asphalt pavement, ADA 
upgrades, traffic signal modifications, LED upgrades, pavement markings, median 
island modifications, ITS infrastructure, and new storm drain.  

Please drive safely in the work zone 
areas and be advised of the following:

Some lanes will be restricted, reduced, or
closed at various times for the duration of
the project.

Local traffic is encouraged to use
alternate routes whenever possible.

For immediate safety concerns please contact the contractor contact.  
Any other general questions regarding the project, please contact Clark County at 
(702) 455-6000 or via email to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov, or submit a
request through the FixIt Clark County app.

The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates and are subject to change.

The contractor will ensure that access to private 
residences within traffic control setups will be 
maintained. Residents whose access may be 
temporarily affected by construction will be notifed 
by the contractor. 

NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION
Badura Avenue, Durango Drive to Tenaya Way

Project Facts
Contractor: Holcim – SWR, Inc. 

Bid#: 606941-23 

Contract Amount: $7,823,605.60 

Construction Start: July 8, 2024 

Expected Contract Duration: 240 days 

Construction Hours: Monday - Friday 

7:00am – 4:00pm

Clark County Public Works Project Outreach:
(702) 455-6000

CCPW Construction Management Contact
Robert Krause (702) 715-9168

Contractor Contact:
Project Safety Manager: LaMar (702) 468-9619

Project Manager: Alex (702) 371-7312

Project Superintendent: Travis (702) 278-7882




